
    

         Our Lady’s Hospital 

         Navan 

         Co. Meath  

         046-9021210 

 
Mr. Darren O Rourke, T.D. 

 

         16th February 2023 

     

 

Our ref; 6984/23 

 

Dear Minister O Rourke,   

 

I acknowledge receipt of and refer to your correspondence in relation to WTE of Nursing Staff 

working in OLHN for the years 2020 to date.  

 

Please find attached this data as requested.  

 

 

 

Kind regards,  

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

 
___________________________ 

Anita Brennan 

Hospital Manager  

 

 

 

 


